
Buchalter  Adds  Three  New
Health Care Litigators in Los
Angeles
Buchalter announces that Andrew “Andy” Selesnick, Damaris L.
Medina, and Suzanne Cate Jones have joined as shareholders in
the Health Care Practice Group in Los Angeles. Selesnick and
Medina joined the firm from Nixon Peabody, and Jones joined
from Theodora Oringher.

A release from the firm continues:

Selesnick and Medina have successfully litigated a number of
high-profile health care cases, many in the health care
reimbursement arena. Their clients range from physicians and
physician  groups  to  hospitals  and  urgent  care  centers,
pharmacies,  dentists,  and  elective  surgery  centers.
Selesnick and Medina also defend providers in government
investigations for fraud and abuse, and routinely represent
health care providers in complex business disputes. Both
Selesnick and Medina were recipients of a California Lawyer
of the Year (“CLAY”) award earlier this year for their
California  Supreme  Court  victory  in  Centinela  Freeman
Emergency Medical Associates v. Health Net of California,
Inc. (2016) 1 Cal. 5th 994 where they successfully argued
that Health Plans may be liable to providers of emergency
services  for  negligently  delegating  their  financial
responsibility to IPAs.

Jones regularly advises and represents hospitals, medical
staffs, and health systems in litigation involving a range
of health care areas, including medical staff and peer
review, antitrust, medical privacy/security breach, complex
business  and  commercial  contracting  disputes,  health
regulatory issues, business torts, and the Federal False
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Claims  Act.  Jones  also  has  successfully  litigated  and
resolved health care related class action matters on behalf
of hospital clients, including in the areas of medical
privacy/security breach and unfair business practices, and
is experienced in defending other types of putative class
action lawsuits brought against corporate clients, including
in  the  areas  of  wage/hour,  consumer  credit  reporting,
product liability and antitrust.

“Expanding our Health Care Practice is, and has been a
priority for our firm. Andy, Damaris, and Suzanne are not
only  well-known  and  accomplished  litigators,  but  also
valuable assets to both our Health Care and Litigation
Practices,” said Adam J. Bass, President and Chief Executive
Officer of Buchalter.

Selesnick is currently a member of the California Society
for Healthcare Attorneys, Health Care Law Section of the Los
Angeles County Bar Association, and the American Cancer
Society Race for the Cure. He earned his J.D., at the
University of San Diego School of Law, and his B.A. at the
University of California, Santa Barbara.

Medina serves as the Treasurer and on the Board of Directors
for the Urgent Care Association of America, serves on the
Board for the California Urgent Care Association, and is a
member of the Los Angeles County Bar Association, Health
Care Law Section, and the California Society for Health Care
Attorneys.  She  earned  her  J.D.,  cum  laude,  at  Suffolk
University Law School where she earned a certificate in
International Law, with distinction, and was also a member
of Phi Delta Phi International Legal Honor Society. She
earned her B.A. from Tufts University.

Jones has served on the board of the Health Law Committee
for the California State Bar. She is also a member of the
American  Health  Lawyers  Association;  American  Bar
Association, Health Law Group; and the Los Angeles County



Bar Association, Litigation, and Health Care Law Sections.
She earned her J.D. from Loyola Law School, Los Angeles
where she was an editor of the International and Comparative
Law Journal, her B.A. in History, Certificate in Russian
Studies from the University of Southern California, and
completed  Russian  Studies  at  the  Pushkin  Institute  in
Moscow, Russia.

“The  addition  of  Andy,  Damaris,  and  Suzanne  is  very
complimentary to the transactional health care and life
sciences work we are known for,” added Carol Lucas, Chair of
Buchalter’s Health Care Practice Group. “We are thrilled to
welcome the newest members of our team, and delighted to
offer their impressive capabilities to our clients.”
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